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INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 70-24 
 ISSUED: October 11, 2024 
 RE: Notice of Funding Available for HOME Owner Occupied Housing 

Rehabilitation (OOHR) 

New NOFA for HOME Owner Occupied Housing Rehabilitation 

The Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) announces a Notice of Funding Available (NOFA) that 
solicits applications from local governments, non-profit or for-profit entities for owner occupied housing 
rehabilitation activities.  
 
The FFY2024 HOME OOHR NOFA is available for download from the Open Funding Opportunities page of 
the ADOH website: https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/open-funding-opportunities.  
 
The FFY2024 SHF OOHR Application & Self Score Sheet can be downloaded from the State Housing Fund 
Forms page on ADOH’s website: https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/state-housing-fund 

Questions regarding this NOFA may be submitted in writing to: kathy.blodgett@azhousing.gov until 
January 9, 2025.  

Applications must be received by electronic upload no later than 4:00 p.m. on January 10, 2025.  

https://housing.az.gov/
https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/open-funding-opportunities
https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/state-housing-fund?tid_1=745
mailto:kathy.blodgett@azhousing.gov

	2024 INFORMATION BULLETIN
	INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 70-24
	ISSUED: October 11, 2024
	RE: Notice of Funding Available for HOME Owner Occupied Housing Rehabilitation (OOHR)

